
 

HUDSON ROAD PRIMARY  

FRIDAY FLYER 

Please like and share our Face book page ‘Hudson 
Road Primary’ for all the latest news and updates from the school. 

You can now follow us on Instagram ‘hudson road primary school’. 

Flu Immunisation - Reception to Year 6 
 

Children from Reception to Y6 will be getting their flu 
immunisations on Monday 7th October in school. This will 

only be for pupils whose parents have completed the 
online consent forms.  

If you have not done this please contact the  
immunisation team on 0333 358 3397.   

School Opening Times 

Morning - school gates open 8.30am - 8.55am 
(classroom doors open to drop children off from 

8.40 - 8.50am). 

Afternoon - school gates open 3.00pm - 3.25pm 
(children to be collected at 3.15pm). 

School office is open 8.30am - 4.30pm. 

School Dates 

 

09.10.24 

Y3 School Visit to Broom 
House Farm. 

Y6 School Visit to Stadium of 
Light STEM Fest.  

11.10.24 

Nursery Stay and Play in 
school. 
 

Parent consultations will be starting from next 
week. You will receive a letter from your 

child's class teacher informing you of the date 
and time.  

This is a chance for a all parents and carers to 
meet the teachers and get an update on your 
childs learning and progress. It is essential 

that you attend. 

Reminder to all parents that your child 
must bring their PE kit for school. 

Black shorts or leggings 

White t-shirt 

Black Plimsoles or trainers 

KS1 children can leave their kits in 
school for the term.  

KS2 children must bring their kits 
every Monday and leave in school for 

the week. 

Thank you. 


